
 

November 28 2024 

 

VIA: E-MAIL 

Luis Rivera 
Project Manager 
GFL Environmental Inc. 
11 Easy Street 
Port Perry, ON L9l 0A1 
 
Dear Luis: 
 
Re: Certificate of Substantial Performance, 23-144: Lateral Lining Program 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the certificate of substantial performance (Form 9) for the above 
noted project. Please arrange for publication in a construction trade newspaper as per Ontario Reg. 
304/18 within seven days of receipt of this letter and send proof of publication once it is received. 
 
Along with proof of publication, submit an application for the payment of the lien holdback amount, 
an up to date WSIB certificate, an up to date Statutory Declaration, and updated proof of insurance 
for the warranty period along with any documentation noted in the Contractor Documents.  
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
Tina Rahimi, B. Sc 
Project Manager, 
Wastewater Technical Services 
City of Guelph 
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